SECTION A

Use the correct for of the word given in the brackets to complete the sentences.

1.	A dog bit young sister last night. (they)
2.	Otish'shas spread all over the village because
	of the gold medal she won. (famous)
3.	The patient is feelingnow. (good)
4.	We are soon to for our holidays. (break)
5.	The of the letter did not sign below it. (address)
6.	We are looking forward toapplication letters
	today.)write)
7.	We successivelyour opponents during the
	debate. (challenge)
8.	Kajubi was almost because he sacrificed a
	young boy. (hang)
9.	They organized a bash at their new home
	yesterday. (colour)
10	Our teacher ordered all the candidates to attend
	Lessons during the holiday. (remedy)
	For questions 11-15, fill in the blank spaces with a suitable
	word.
11	L.I shall go with him to the concert she dresses
	smartly.
12	2. There is scarcely Water in the school tank.
13	B.A nestling is to a bird as a is to a lion.
14	1you read hard, you will pass your exams highly.
15	5. The was so friendly to us as we were writing our
	exams. (invigilate)

In questions 16 to 17, use the given words in sentences to show
that you know their meaning.
16. envelope
17. envelop
For questions 18-20, rewrite each sentence giving a single wor
for the group of words underlined.
18. The <u>person who receives a letter</u> has not replied yet.
19.I am going to check on the person who supervises the exam during the
examination period.
20. The <u>list of planned series of events on an occasion</u> was not issued to
the guests.
In question 21-22, give the opposite of the underlined words.
21. All sheikhs are <u>audible</u> when preaching.
22. All candidates should be <u>literate</u> enough to pass in flying colours.
Write the short form of the following words

23.1	
have	
24. Will	
not	
For questions 25 to 26, rearrange the word in their dictionary	
order.	
25. remedy, routine, reply, relative	
26. express, exercise, example, exam	
In questions 27 to 28, give the plurals of the words below.	
27. answer	
sheet	
28. apology	
In questions 29-30, rearrange the words below to form correct	
sentences.	
29. expensive these days land is very buying.	
	• • •
20 January and a second of 20 and a second an	
30. letter we learnt writing about yesterday.	
	• • •

SUB SECTION II (20 MARKS)

For questions 31 - 50, rewrite the sentences as instructed in the brackets.

31. Moses is my brother. He came here yesterday. (Join using:who)
38. He doesn't punish pupils daily. (Re-write and use:rarely)

39	Just after the president had gone, Tom sat on his chair. (Begin: No
	sooner had)
40	.Mr. Busulwa can kick the ball well using both legs. (Rewrite
	using;either)
41	She is a kind pupil. Every teacher likes her. (Join
	using:suchthat)
42	Bonita eats posho. Kamau eats posho. (Rewrite using:as well
	as)
43	B. Ronald, liked volley ball more than football. (Rewrite
	using:prefer)
44	I met Bobi Wine at the petrol station. (Begin: Bobi Wine)
4 -	
45	i. I can knead the dough without your assistance. (Rewrite and
	end:myself)

46. No sooner had we left Kawuku than the rebels attacked the state house. (Begin: As soon as)

51. Carefully read the passage below and answer the questions that follow in full sentences.

It was in 1999 when my family shifted from Jinja to Florida in USA where my father was working as a magistrate. I had just completed my Primary Seven by then, so mum's plan to be accomplished immediately.

When we reached USA, I joined Loxas School. It became a big trouble to me to communicate with anybody at school. I could hardly hear what they said. I later resorted to using signs which convinced people at school that possibly I was <u>dumb</u>.

On Friday morning, my classteacher Mrs. Track Dowell took me to the hospital for a medial check up to prove if I was dumb. Fortunately enough, the doctor in the hospital was a Musoga, my tribe mate I was overjoyed and I told him my problem immediately. This shocked my teacher. She felt concerned and advised me to keep trying the American English language without fear!

When I reached home, I narrated the story to my sister and brothers who burst into laughter. Luckily enough, my father wasn't at home, however, mother sympathized with me and never reprimanded me for my stubborn trick.

Bokelo Emilio

Questions

i)Where was the family of the writer staying before shifting to Florida in USA?
ii) What is work of the writer's father?
iii) In which year do you think the writer did his PLE?
iv) Why did the writer remain silent for long at school?
v) What did the writer resort to when people were communicating to him?

vi) Who took the writer to the hospital?
vii) When did the writer's clasteacher discover that he was not dumb?
viii) Why was the writer taken to the hospital, according to the passage?
ix) How did the teacher advise the writer?
x) Give this story a suitable title.

52. Study the Beginning of Term Two Examination timetable of Mandela Girls' Primary School in Fortportal district and answer the questions that follow in full sentences.

PRIMARY SEVEN CLASS, BOT T/T		
Date	Subject	Time
Thursday, 11 th May,	Maths	Morning

2015		8:00 am
	Science	afternoon:
		2:00 pm
Friday, 12 th May, 2015	Social Studies	Morning
		8:00 am
	English	afternoon
		2:00 pm

a) For which class is the above examination time table?
b) Which school held the above examination?
d) Where is the school located?
e) If social studies took two hours and fifteen minutes, at what time did it end?
f) What was the duration for social studies exam?
g) Which subject was done last?
h) At what time did the last paper commence?

i)For how long were the examination done?
_
j)Mention one examination misconduct that can lead to cancellation of
examination results.

53. Read the poem below and answer the questions below it in full sentences.

Blame me not for what I'am

Neither should you blame my creator God

Nor that woman who bore me.

Blame the son of man that has led me to a miserable life Took me not to school, But drank all his wealth, married every week, yet Kept none, but my mother.

Blame him again and again The jobless, drunkard, Thief, swindler, greedy, Good for nothing father.

Questions

a) Why is the writer leaving a miserable life?

b) Whom do you think the writer blames?
ii)
d) How is the writer's father's life, according to stanza three in the poem?
e) How does the writer's father marry?
f) Who is the creator of the writer, according to the poem?
g) Who is both a swindler and a thief, according to the poem?
h) What did the writer's father drink?
i)Give one reason why the writer's father was not a responsible parent.

54. The sentences below are in a wrong order. Rearrange them to form a correct story about PIASCY.

- a) Which is an initiative on AIDS strategy for communication to the youth.
- b) In early 2002, H.E the president of Uganda proposed away of avoiding AIDS.
- c) Most of the dead were in schools.

d) In turn the pupils should do some activities. e) Teachers are expected to communicate to pupils about it. f) He then came up with PIASCY. g) He passed it over to schools. h) They should tell them about faithfulness and abstinence. i) His proposal came after a lot of the youth had died of AIDS.
j)They include drawing pictures and writing poems. Correct order

55	5. Complete the letter below by filling the spaces with the correct
	parts or words.
	St. Peter's P. School,
	P.O. Box 731,
	Mbarara.
	The Headteacher,
	D.O. Doy 721
	P.O. Box 731, Mbarara.
	Mbarara.
	 Re:
	Library consists a third latter to
	I have written this letter to to you for having broken the school wheelbarrow yesterday as I was playing in class with
	Musa.
	I did not intend it but it was by I am very sorry for
	what I did.
	Inever to for it again, sir.
	I you will put my apology under
	your
	Thank you.
	Kule Tithan

13

KULE TITHAN